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Central Hardin High School Choral Department presented their spring concert “Movie Mania” to an audience of 286 on May 11. 58 student performers plus 6 crewmembers participated.   John Hardin High School Choral Department also presented a spring concert called “Seasons of Love” to an audience of 200 featuring 62 choral members.   A total of 115 John Hardin High School band students performed in a spring band concert and jazz/percussion ensemble concert, joined by 12 Woodland Elementary students to audiences of 250 and 150 respectively.  
In late May and Early June, three local dance studios presented their spring recitals:

Dance Centre of Elizabethtown:  200 dancers, 2 public performances, 502 in audience 

Allegro Dance Theatre:
        100 dancers, 2 student performances, 1263 in audience





        100 dancers, 3 public performances, 839 in audience

Centre Stage Dance Studio:
        300 dancers, 3 public performances, 1768 in audience  

For the first time, newly formed Lincoln Trail Children’s Theatre conducted their summer program at the PAC during the week of June 4-9.  75 students representing ALL Hardin County Schools elementary schools, East, West, Bluegrass and T.K. Stone middle schools, and some home-schoolers participated in 2 public performances of 

“High School Musical” in front of audiences of 431 and 410 each.

PAC KID SPOTLIGHT

The PAC KID Spotlight featured: 

· Erin Langley of Lakewood Elementary in May.

· Grant Bartholomew of Bluegrass Middle School in June.

